
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Electoral Area Services Committee 
From:  Corporate Officer 
Date:  September 4, 2025 
  
Subject: Okanagan Regional Library Delegation Presentation 
 

 
Objective: To receive the Okanagan Regional Library Annual Report. 
 
Discussion: 
Danielle Hubbard, Chief Executive Officer of the Okanagan Regional Library will present the Okanagan 
Regional Library’s Annual Report to the Electoral Area Services Committee. 
 
Recommendation(s): 
 
THAT the Electoral Area Services Committee receives the Okanagan Regional Library Annual Report 
from the Okanagan Regional Library Chief Executive Officer dated September 4, 2025 for information. 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Respectfully submitted by:  Sandra Ballan-Brown, Legislative Assistant  
 
Report Approved by: Corie Griffiths, Corporate Officer  
 
Approved for Agenda: Sally Ginter, Chief Administrative Officer 

 
 
Attachment(s):  1. ORL Delegation Presentation 
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